
RAPID READ 

Thursday, December 7th, 2023 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
➢ Grade 11’s & 12’s: Did you leave something behind or have an item set aside at the security check 

on Tuesday night?  Please see Ms. Chin in Room 124 to claim your belongings.  
 

➢ Any students who had their school photo taken and have not received their Student ID, please see 
Ms. Berg in the office at lunch or after school.  
 

➢ Hey Rapids! Come stop by the kiosk by the café today at the beginning of lunch for some Riverside 
Swag! Limited quantities only, so come while it lasts!  

 
➢ R-side Robotics is having a Krispy Kreme Donut sale next Wednesday, December 13th.  Pre-order 

boxes of 13 today and next Tuesday at the cafeteria kiosk. Boxes will be delivered via FordDash to 
your P2 classes on the 13th. Donuts will also be available in the Foyer for $2 each, $3 for two, and 
$13 for a dozen.  Cash & card are both accepted.  

 
➢ Hey Frenchies! The La Soiree PIF is on December 20th! Come out for games, food and a trivia 

competition! Ticket’s are $5 and will be on sale in Room 208 starting tomorrow! See Mr. Tao for 
more info!  

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Chicken Quesadilla Roast Beef with 
Nugget Potatoes 

BBQ Chicken with 
Wedge Potatoes 

Penne Alfredo 
with Roasted 

Chicken 

Philly 
Cheesesteak 

     

SPORTS 
 

➢ Riverside Lacrosse: Game today vs. Fox on the front turf at 3:45pm.  First game of the year! Come 
out and support your Rapids!  
 

➢ Sr. Girls Basketball:  Good luck to the girls in their tournament in Victoria this weekend! 
 
➢ Jr. Girls Basketball:  Good luck to the girls in their tournament in Victoria this weekend! 

 
 

CLUBS 
 

➢ Dungeons and Dragons:  Tournament tomorrow. Sign up with Mr. Schoenhals or Mr. Brett.  The 
cost is $10 per player and includes a drink and pizza!  

 
 
 

 



CAREERS 
 

➢ Applications for the Junior Firefighter Academy are due tomorrow. Please hand in your application 
to Ms. David or your counsellor.  

 

BAND 
 

➢ Do you like to ROCK? The Riverside Rock Bands are putting on a concert next Thursday, December 
14th at 7pm. Come join us in the café for a night of an amazing loud musical experience.  
 

➢ Come get in the Christmas Spirit by watching Riversides Music Departments Winter Concert on 
Thursday, December 21st at 7pm in the café! The Art department will be setting up a Christmas 
market for your last-minute Christmas shopping! 

 

 

 


